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I am opposed to the tire tax. We already have the Oregon transit tax on top of a gas 

tax. This would not even go to fix roads & bridges. From reading about the bill, 

around half of the money would go to pay for public transit projects. I would favor 

ridership and areas that benefit from public transit paying for the bulk of public transit. 

It also looks like businesses would have a lot more paperwork and liability, but get no 

"administration" expenses reimbursed from the program like the State would. More 

burden on businesses which will drive up costs to the consumer as well. 


